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Dear parents and carers
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Water Wednesday 29" June 2022

Our School Eco-Council have been working hard all year on a number of different strategies to help make
Avalon School a more eco-friendly environment including numerous litter picks around the school site,
working with the Catering Team in reducing waste by using reusable cups instead of juice cartons at
breaktime and collecting all of the paper recycling from classrooms.

Recently the Eco Council have been discussing the importance of not wasting water and how as a school
we could raise awareness of how we all use water and any possible solutions to reduce water wastage.

We will be holding a ‘Water Week’ commencing Monday 27"June with a school assembly where the Eco
Council will encourage the school community to think about how we can all do our part to save water.

As part of the ‘Water Week’, Wednesday 29" June will be ‘Water Wednesday’. The day will be a non-
uniform day, but we would ask the children to wear something blue for a suggested donation of £2.00. All
money raised will be used to purchase new push-taps for the children’s toilets to help reduce water use
and wastage.

Donations should be brought into school in a named envelope and handed to form teachers / key workers.
Any class that usually have PE on a Wednesday should bring their PE kit into school to change into prior
to their lesson.

We hope the week will be both enjoyable and provide valuable learning opportunities for the children, as
well as raising funds. Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely
/) a

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher
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